
For Your Information 

 

Date:    July 31, 2025 

To:      Lynn Mila 

From:    Jay Ensminger 

Subject:  PW Monthly FYI 

 

** On September 1, 2025 the City of Clewiston will be closed for our Labor Day holiday. Solid Waste 
collection will be as follows. Monday’s collection ( September 1 will be collected on Tuesday ( 
September 2nd and Tuesdays collection will be collected on Wednesday ( September 3 ) . All collections 
for the remainder of the week will remain as normally scheduled. ** 

  

Facility Maintenance: 

 

Staff made minor repairs to the Public Works gates. 

Staff made repairs to some kennel doors at the Animal Control facility several times. 

Staff installed a new ice machine at the Ball Fields shop. 

Staff installed a new Washer/dryer combo for the Animal Control facility. 

Staff repaired a broken door lock for the Pro Shop. 

Staff made ( 7 ) air conditioning repairs. 

Staff made new decals for the Golf Course equipment. 

Staff decaled the old Warehouse truck for Building & Zoning for the new building official. 

Staff made repairs to the sprinkler system for the C.P.A. C building. 

Staff replaced the air filter for the Commission Room air conditioner. 

Staff made repairs to the RO Plant ice machine. 

Staff made repairs to some outlets in the Commission room. 

Staff repaired a gate, light switch and some gutter work at the Animal Control facility. 



Staff repaired a push button at the Splash Pad. 

Staff made several roof leak repairs at the Pro Shop. 

Staff made repairs to a water dispenser for the Animal Control facility. 

Staff made minor plumbing repairs in one of the PD rest rooms. 

Staff made outlet repairs in the City Clerks office. 

Staff made minor repairs to a toilet in the staff mens room at the Library. 

Staff made repairs to a leaking oil pipe in the Central Garage. 

Staff had Scissor lift training. 

 

Street Division: 

 

Staff continues to collect litter off of our city streets. 

Staff continues to collect shopping carts and return them to their owners. 

Staff continues to do landscape tgrimming on city property. 

Staff continues to spray round up on city property. 

Staff is helping out picking up trash piles while one of the solid Waste trucks is down for warranty work. 

Staff continues to battle potholes. 

Staff helped the WW crew work on a manhole. 

Staff removed and replaced ( 140 L/F ) side walk on S. Francisco. 

Staff removed an old underground propane tank from City Hall. 

Staff continues to repair all damaged street signs. 

Staff continues to mow areas not covered by our city contractor. 

Staff installed a donated basketball goal at Sweet Town Playground. 

Staff helped the Police Department replace their transfer switch for their generator along with their 
contractor. 

Staff is trimming trees out of the streets in town. 



 

Solid Waste: 

 

Staff as always continues to maintain all Solid Waste collection routes. 

Staff continues to charge customers for all over sized piles that they pick up. 

 

Central Garage: 

 

Staff as always continues to maintain our city fleet. 

Staff ensures that all city emergency genarators are running properly. 

 

**  Wait time for parts is becoming a long process ** 

 


